
Springfield School 

 
   SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 6 – 23rd October 2020 

Welcome to the sixth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year. This will keep you 
up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

 

 

HALF TERM 
 

We have had a very good first half term back at 
school. We break up today and return on TUESDAY 
3RD NOVEMBER.  Enjoy your week. 
 
Please see the additional letter sent for further 
information. 
 

IF DURING THE HOLIDAY YOUR CHILD 
BECOMES UNWELL AND TESTS POSITIVE FOR 
COVID PLEASE EMAIL 
HEAD@SPRINGFIELD.CHESHIRE.SCH.UK  

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT WE HAVE THIS 
INFORMATION IMMEDIATELY AS THERE MAY BE 
IMPLICATIONS FOR OTHER STAFF AND PUPILS. 

 

“PARENTING SUPPORT PROGRAMME FOR PARENTS 
OF CHILDREN DIAGNOSED WITH AUTISTIC 

SPECTRUM CONDITION (ASC) OR ON THE ASC 
PATHWAY” 

Attached are details of a free course that is being 
run by NHS South Cheshire CCG & NHS Vale Royal 
CCG.  Please note that booking is required. 

 

THANK YOU 

A huge thank you to Mr and Mrs Worrall, we have 
raised £30 so far from selling your home-made face 
masks.  

 

 *** REMINDERS *** 
 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
For new and existing parents please remember that we are 
a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when sending in 
snacks or packed lunches 

 
DINNER MONEY 

Current school meal prices are:  
Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal 
Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal 
Payments should be made via ParentPay.  If you have any 
difficulties, please get in touch. 

 
NURSING TEAM 

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any 
changes in their child’s conditions/medications/ A & E 
attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith or Debbie Potts. 
Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We are in school 
between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week day.    

 
REMOTE LEARNING 

If your child needs to self-isolate at home resources will be 
available from the class teacher to continue Education. 
Information will be sent out to parents as and when this 
occurs.  
If your child is waiting on test results or a family member’s 
test results, a planner will be sent home by the class teacher.  
Please contact us if you need any further support while your 
child is away from school.  
 

COMMUNICATION 

In order that we can communicate important 
correspondence to you quickly, we are using email and 
eSchools.   This is for all letters and the weekly newsletter.  If 
you are not receiving these, please let us know as soon as 
possible and provide a current email address so that we can 
ensure you receive information as it is issued. 
 

% Attendance by Class 

1CW 96 1AJ 100 1CS 92.5 2SR 100 

2NP/KA 100 2JK 100 2LB 98.68 2MD 89.06 

2NJ 100 2LW/AA 100 3AO 95.56 3AP 94.81 

3LC 100 3MW 92 3NA 98.84 3NH 82.86 

4AJ 92.73 4HM 80 6EM 94 6PF 95 

Have a great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 


